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Up-To-Date Policies, Dissemination of Policies, Training for
Managers Covered
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Joe Shelton, a partner in the Atlanta office, was quoted in the American Laundry News article “Up-

To-Date Policies, Dissemination of Policies, Training for Managers Covered.” This article breaks

down steps that Joe recommends the Healthcare Laundry industry should take in order to avoid

sexual harassment claims in the workplace.

In Joe’s webinar, a five-step plan to help avoid harassment claims titled “Sexual Harassment—An

Old Problem Under a New Spotlight,” he advises the industry to focus on creating up-to-date

policies, the dissemination of policies, and training for managers.

To read this article, visit American Laundry News.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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